
Seeking volunteers!
Dear Parents and Families,

I’m pleased to announce that our school will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair, which will take 
place from                                                              at 

The return of the Book Fair will be a familiar and welcome celebration. Volunteers are crucial 
to the success of this event. We hope that you can offer your time and talents to help students 
discover the power of books to bring us together. 

If you’re available to help us with our upcoming Book Fair, please contact me. I’d be grateful if 
you’d let me know which Fair activities interest you as a volunteer. We need volunteers to help 
with:

•  	Advertising
•  	Decorating
•  	Setting up the Fair
•  	Helping shoppers at the Fair

•  Cashiering
•  Packing up the Fair
•  Special events
•  

Thanks for considering becoming a volunteer! I look forward to hearing from you.

Gratefully, 

Book Fair Chairperson 
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